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Hello Keith and Ruth, 
 
We are looking forward to Our Day with a difference  
and will be listening to the service. Glad that another  
10 years of Links have been added to the website. 
 
Pleased that you are all keeping well, as we and our 
extended family are, and we look forward to joining with 
everyone online on Saturday. 
 
Love and best wishes to all,   
 
Rosemary 
 
 

 
 
 
 


